
Volunteer Officer Report January 2020  

Jacob Diameh – Postgraduate Taught Students’ Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Due to the Xmas break, there was nothing much to work. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

We had a PG Forum to discuss the incoming students election and also about the NSS survey 

Plans for next month  

1. Discussion about the Speak Week report 
2. NSS Survey awareness 
3. Students Rep Election awareness 
4. PG Personal Tutor meeting with respective stakeholders 


